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entire movement". Ulysses chronicles the peripatetic appointments and encounters
of Leopold Bloom in Dublin in the course of an ordinary day, 16 June 1904. Ulysses
is the Latinised name of Odysseus, the hero of Homer's epic poem Odyssey, and the
novel establishes a series of parallels between its characters and events and
those of the poem (the correspondence of Leopold Bloom to Odysseus, Molly Bloom to
Penelope, and Stephen Dedalus to Telemachus). Joyce divided Ulysses into 18
chapters or "episodes". At first glance much of the book may appear unstructured
and chaotic; Joyce once said that he had "put in so many enigmas and puzzles that
it will keep the professors busy for centuries arguing over what I meant", which
would earn the novel "immortality". James Joyce (1882-1941) was an Irish novelist
and poet, considered to be one of the most influential writers in the modernist
avant-garde of the early 20th century. Joyce is best known for Ulysses, the shortstory collection Dubliners, and the novels A Portrait of the Artist as a Young Man
and Finnegans Wake. ULYSSES As the day begins, Stephen Dedalus is displeased with
his friend and remains aloof. A little later, he teaches history at Garrett
Deasy’s boys’ school. ULYSSES Leopold Bloom begins his day by preparing breakfast
for his wife, Molly Bloom. He serves it to her in bed along with the mail. ULYSSES
As their day unfolds, Joyce paints for us a picture of not only what’s happening
outside but also what’s happening inside their minds. ULYSSES Drawing on the
characters, motifs and symbols of Homer’s Odyssey, James Joyce’s Ulysses is a
remarkable modernist novel. It has lived through various criticisms and
controversies and has undergone several theatre, film and television adaptations.
It continues to remain a literary masterpiece. ULYSSES
The Highlander Series Julianne MacLean 2015-03-17 The Highlander Series bundle
contains Captured by the Highlander, Claimed by the Highlander, and Seduced by the
Highlander. Enjoy these captivating, sizzling Highlander romances from USA Today
bestselling author Julianne MacLean. Captured by the Highlander Lady Amelia
Sutherland would rather die than surrender to a man like Duncan MacLean. He is the
fiercest warrior of his clan—her people's sworn enemy—and tonight he is standing
over her bed. Eyes blazing, muscles taut, and battle axe gleaming, MacLean has
come to kill Amelia's fiancé. But once he sees the lovely, innocent Amelia, he
decides to take her instead... Claimed by the Highlander With his tawny mane,
battle-hewn brawn, and ferocious roar, Angus "The Lion" MacDonald is the most
fearsome warrior Lady Gwendolen has ever seen—and she is his most glorious
conquest. Captured in a surprise attack on her father's castle, Gwendolen is now
forced to share her bed with the man who defeated her clan. But, in spite of

The Seduction of Miss Amelia Bell Paula Quinn 2014-03-25 "Scottish romance at its
very best! Deliciously romantic and sensual, Paula Quinn captures the heart of the
Highlands in a tender, passionate romance that you won't be able to put down." -Monica McCarty, New York Times bestselling author on Seduced by a Highlander A
HIGHLAND ROGUE Edmund MacGregor will do anything to save Scotland from English
rule-even kidnap Lady Amelia Bell for ransom. As the daughter of a duke and the
chancellor's betrothed, she's the perfect pawn in this game. But from the moment
he first lays eyes on his spirited captive, he can't resist stealing a kiss . . .
AN ADVENTUROUS LADY Lady Amelia's duty is to marry well, but that hasn't stopped
her from fantasizing about true love. So when a sexy Scot appears in her home,
she's beguiled. When he kidnaps her, she's furious. Yet as Edmund introduces her
to a world of passion beyond her wildest dreams, can she leave her family behind
for this handsome Highlander? And will Edmund risk the only true home he's ever
known to capture the heart of this lovely lass?
Seduced by the Highlander Julianne MacLean 2012-08-28 War, Lachlan MacDonald has
conquered so many men on the battlefield—and so many women in the bedroom—that he
is virtually undefeated. But one unlucky tryst with a seductive witch has cursed
him forever. Now, any women he makes love to will be doomed for eternity… Lady
Catherine is a beautiful lass of elite origin—or so she is told. Suffering from
amnesia, she is desperate to find the truth about who she really is…or, at the
very least, meet someone who inspires an intense memory or emotion. When she first
lays eyes on Lachlan MacDonald, Catherine has a sixth sense that he holds the key
that will unlock her past—and maybe even her heart. But how could she know that
the passion she ignites in this lusty warrior’s heart could consume—and
destroy—them both?
Ulysses JAMES JOYCE 2021-01-01 ULYSSES James Joyce's novel Ulysses is said to be
one of the most important works in Modernist literature. It details Leopold
Bloom's passage through Dublin on an ordinary day: June 16, 1904. Causing
controversy, obscenity trials and heated debates, Ulysses is a pioneering work
that brims with puns, parodies, allusions, stream-of-consciousness writing and
clever structuring. Modern Library ranked it as number one on its list of the
twentieth century's 100 greatest English-language novels and Martin Amis called it
one of the greatest novels ever written. ULYSSES Ulysses is a modernist novel by
Irish writer James Joyce. It is considered to be one of the most important works
of modernist literature, and has been called "a demonstration and summation of the
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Angus's overpowering charms, she refuses to surrender her innocence without a
fight... Seduced by the Highlander Lady Catherine is a beautiful lass of elite
origin—or so she is told. Suffering from amnesia, she is desperate to find the
truth about who she really is...or, at the very least, meet someone who inspires
an intense memory or emotion. When she first lays eyes on Lachlan MacDonald,
Catherine has a sixth sense that he holds the key that will unlock her past—and
maybe even her heart. But how could she know that the passion she ignites in this
lusty warrior's heart could consume—and destroy—them both?
Surrender To The Highlander Terri Brisbin 2012-07-01 Torn between honour and
desire Innocent Margriet Gunnarsdottir carried a heavy secret. She faced a
perilous journey to the wild and distant north of Scotland, and her safety lay in
her adopted disguise a nun's habit! But her only protector, a proud, rough–hewn
Highlander, made her ache to share her crushing burden. Rurik Erengislsson had
sworn to see her home and unharmed. A woman promised to the service of God should
be shielded and honoured not desired! Yet Rurik was tempted beyond reason to make
this beautiful waif his own.
The Scandalous Secret of Abigail MacGregor Paula Quinn 2015-03-31 A LADY'S MISSION
. . . Known for her beauty and boldness, Abigail MacGregor must preserve her
clan's dangerous secret: that her mother is the true heir to the English Crown. If
the wrong people find out, it will mean war for her beloved Scotland. To keep
peace, she embarks for London, unprepared for the treachery that awaits-especially
from her wickedly handsome escort. He is the enemy, but his slow, sensuous kisses
entice her beyond reason . . . A WARRIOR'S TEMPTATION General Daniel Marlow, loyal
knight and the kingdom's most desirable hero, would rather be on the battlefield
than transporting a spoiled Highland lass. But Abby MacGregor is unlike any woman
he's ever met, in a ballroom or in his bedroom. Captivated by her daring spirit
and seduced by her lovely innocence, Daniel must choose between betraying his
queen or giving up the woman who would steal his country-and his traitorous heart.
More Than Hate You Shayla Black 2021-11-09 I seduced her to close the deal. Now I
refuse to ever let her go. I’m Sebastian Shaw—CFO, pragmatist, and dealmaker. The
only thing I’ve ever mismanaged is love, but a decade in business has proven I can
successfully negotiate with anyone…except the irrationally stubborn O’Neills.
After their patriarch’s sudden retirement, I find myself sparring long-distance
over a make-or-break merger with his youngest daughter, Sloan. She’s a ballbusting piece of work. Thankfully, I have skills, an hourglass-shaped stranger I
recently met to relieve my stress, and a killer plan to take down my rival. Then I
realize the gorgeous distraction in my bed is Sloan. Worse, I’m falling for her.
Suddenly, everything from my objectives to my morals is cloudy. Stay loyal to my
best friend and boss to get this critical deal done at any cost…or give my heart
another chance? But the more time I spend with Sloan O’Neill, the more I realize
she’s sharp, determined, funny, and kind of perfect for me. She has no idea how
far I’ll go to mend this rift and make her mine—but she’s about to find out.
Seduced by a Rogue Connie Mason 2003 While searching for a priceless amulet at the
request of the English government, spy Ramsey Dunsmore, Earl of Braxton, plays a
dangerous game of seduction with his former lover, Phoebe Thompson, who holds the
key to the missing artifact.
Never Love a Highlander Maya Banks 2011 In order to salvage the uneasy alliance
between two clans, Caelen McCabe marries Rionna McDonald, his brother's jilted
bride, and as they form a tentative--and passionate--bond, a battle for the McCabe
legacy commences.
Winning the Highlander's Heart Terry Spear 2019-10-05 Lady Anice vows to flee the
seduced-by-a-highlander-children-of-the-mist-2-paula-quinn

amorous advances of King Henry I, and return to her home in the Highlands, where
she hopes to find a laird to wed, when she learns her staff has vanished.
Premonitions of imminent danger warn her of foul play and she is certain she is
cursed when it comes to marriage. The king orders the Highlander Laird Malcolm
MacNeill, seeking an English bride, to provide the lass safe escort and learn what
has become of her staff. Escorting her home safely proves a dangerous trial in and
of itself and keeping his heart out of the matter, when the king wishes her wed to
one of his loyal barons instead, complicates issues further. Losing his heart to
the lass means Malcolm could very well lose his head.
Ella Baker and the Black Freedom Movement Barbara Ransby 2003 A stirring new
portrait of one of the most important black leaders of the twentieth century
introduces readers to the fiery woman who inspired generations of activists.
(Social Science)
Conquered by the Highlander Eliza Knight 2015-07-27 First in the Stolen Brides
spin-off series! A hero determined to have it all... After losing his betrothed to
a Lowlander, Laird Gabriel MacKinnon is charged with saving her cousin along with
a brood of children from an impenetrable castle. Though, the lady he's been tasked
to protect has been accused of a heinous crime, Gabriel has no fear of her. In
fact, he's a little irritated at the prospect of delivering her to her kin. But
this hardened, cold warrior just may find his heart melting, for the hellion
brings out a passionate side he'd thought long buried. A lady who will stop at
nothing to see him fail... Lady Brenna has had more than her share of hardships
and when freedom looks to be on the brink of her horizon, she's not about to let
some moody Highlander take it all away. She'll stop at nothing to keep her
children safe-and to guard her heart-even though the warrior's heated kiss
threatens to change every vow she's ever made and every belief about love she's
ever known.
Devil of the Highlands Lynsay Sands 2009-10-06 They call him the Devil . . . He is
the most notorious laird of Scotland: fierce, cold, deadly . . . and maybe even
worse. Yet Evelinde has just agreed to wed him. Anything, she thinks, is better
than her cruel stepmother. Though Evelinde should be wary of the rumors, she can't
help but be drawn to this warrior . . . for the Devil of the Highlands inspires a
heat within her that is unlike anything she has ever known. They may call him
whatever they wish, but Cullen, Laird of Donnachaidh, cares only for the future of
his clan. He must find a wife, a woman to bear him sons and heed his commands. He
has no need for beauty or grace, but one taste of his lovely bride's sweet lips
and the sultry feel of her skin arouse an untamed passion. Perhaps there's more to
marriage than he thought . . .
To Seduce a Highlander Kerrigan Byrne 2019-12-22 Meet the MacLauchlan
Berserkers... Roderick - (Highland Secret) He's death for hire, cursed by a
malicious enemy who left him unable to speak. She's a refugee with a dangerous
secret that could cost her life. Outnumbered by thousands, he's fated to die in
battle like so many Berserkers before him. Could the strength of their love defy
destiny? Connor - (Highland Shadow) He's a mercenary Laird who fears nothing but
the darkness inside him. She's a noble beauty from two of the most prominent
families in Scotland, sold to the highest bidder. He mistakenly rescues her from a
fate worse than death, but now she's his captive. They must battle their pride and
their explosive attraction to each other in order to defeat a common enemy who
threatens the clan's survival. Finn - (Highland Stranger) He's a nameless bastard,
stalking the Highlands bent on revenge and murder when he stumbles on an infant
deserted in the snow. She's a desperate woman who's lost everything, including her
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dignity. They are three of the world's Unwanted. On a snowy Solstice night, their
tale becomes one of blood and vengeance, of love, redemption, and forging the
bonds that make a family.
Seduced by her Highland Warrior Michelle Willingham 2016-11-01 Back in her
husband's bed! Alex MacKinloch is chief of his clan and, in these dark times of
unrest, he has united his people. But the void between him and his wife is proving
a much harder challenge. When Alex discovers Laren has been keeping secrets, his
frustration can no longer be contained. The pleasures of the marital bed seem long
forgotten to Laren. Yet her warrior husband is looking at her with increasingly
hungry eyes… This powerful highlander has seduction on his mind and his wife in
his sights! Originally published in 2011
The Seduction of Miss Amelia Bell Paula Quinn 2014-03-25 "Scottish romance at its
very best! Deliciously romantic and sensual, Paula Quinn captures the heart of the
Highlands in a tender, passionate romance that you won't be able to put down." -Monica McCarty, New York Times bestselling author on Seduced by a Highlander A
HIGHLAND ROGUE Edmund MacGregor will do anything to save Scotland from English
rule-even kidnap Lady Amelia Bell for ransom. As the daughter of a duke and the
chancellor's betrothed, she's the perfect pawn in this game. But from the moment
he first lays eyes on his spirited captive, he can't resist stealing a kiss . . .
AN ADVENTUROUS LADY Lady Amelia's duty is to marry well, but that hasn't stopped
her from fantasizing about true love. So when a sexy Scot appears in her home,
she's beguiled. When he kidnaps her, she's furious. Yet as Edmund introduces her
to a world of passion beyond her wildest dreams, can she leave her family behind
for this handsome Highlander? And will Edmund risk the only true home he's ever
known to capture the heart of this lovely lass?
Seduced by the Laird Eliza Knight 2015-11-27 She vowed never to love again... Lady
Kirstin MacNeacail is determined to lead a life of piety in hopes of erasing a
past filled with pain and transgressions. She takes vows at the abbey on the Isle
of Skye that has sheltered her since she was a girl. But when Scotland erupts in
turmoil, and she is sent as an envoy to Melrose, she runs straight into one of her
past transgressions. Old feelings arise, never truly forgotten. Forced to face her
past, she must choose between penance, and allowing herself to fall passionately
in love all over again. He's determined to change her mind... Laird Gregor
Buchanan receives devastating news for Scotland and must travel to Melrose where
Robert the Bruce is laying low. With his country divided between those who are for
Scottish Independence and those who have sided with the English, he must ferret
out those who threaten their very freedom. On his way to meet his future king,
Gregor intercepts a small party, coming face to face with the woman he's always
loved and never forgotten. For the past ten years he'd searched for her, never
coming close. Gregor does not want to let her go this time-and he's praying she'll
give him a second chance.
Highlander Ever After Paula Quinn 2018-12-18 From New York Times bestselling
author Paula Quinn comes a sweeping Scottish historical romance between a dashing
MacGregor highlander and his English bride. They tried to resist a marriage of
convenience . . . As the clan chief's son, Adam MacGregor is duty-bound to marry a
royal heir. Yet when he meets his bride---a beautiful but haughty young lass who
thinks he is nothing more than a common savage---he realizes she's more than he
bargained for. But the more Adam gets to know his new wife, the more intent he is
on proving her wrong about him. But can they resist each other? Sina de Arenberg
wants nothing to do with the unsavory MacGregors, especially the fierce Highlander
she now calls husband. But the more time she spends with the man she married, the
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more she sees his honor and courage. Just when she thinks there might be a future
for her and Adam, Sina is called back to court. England isn't the place she
remembers, though, and soon she'll be forced to choose between the life she once
knew, and the Highlander who has captured her heart.
Midnight's Warrior Donna Grant 2012-11-27 Defenders against evil. Bound by the
gods. The Dark Warriors are taking their battle from ancient Scotland to the
modern world—where a woman's love can set them free... A HEART IN HIDING For ten
long years, Tara has been a woman on the run, hiding from the magic-wielding
Warriors and Druids of modern-day Scotland. Now, as a tour guide at a remote
Highland castle, she hopes to finally escape her past—until one impossibly
gorgeous man enters her life...and exposes her wildest secrets. A WARRIOR IN LOVE
For centuries, Ramsey MacDonald has concealed his strength and skill as part
Warrior, part Druid, for fear of unleashing the full force of his power. But when
he takes Tara into his arms—and seals their fate with a kiss—Ramsey will have to
fight for her love...though it may mean losing control of the magic inside him.
Don't miss the other Dark Warriors: MIDNIGHT'S MASTER, MIDNIGHT'S LOVER, and
MIDNIGHT'S SEDUCTION. Available now. Also, the spin-off series and e-book
exclusive, The Dark Kings: DARK CRAVING (#1), NIGHT'S AWAKENING (#2) and DAWN'S
DESIRE (#3). Available now.
Captured by the Highlander Julianne MacLean 2012-08-28 When she is kidnapped by
her people's sworn enemy, Highland warrior Duncan MacLean, bride-to-be Lady Amelia
Sutherland is drawn to this tortured man who is using her as a pawn in a dangerous
game of vengeance and war.
Claimed by the Highlander Julianne MacLean 2012-08-28 When Lady Gwendolen is
captured by Highland warrior Angus "The Lion" MacDonald, this fearsome enemy
forces her to marry him in order to unite their two warring clans, which places
both their lives and their hearts in great danger.
Seduced by the Wolf Terry Spear 2010-08-01 Book 4 in Terry Spear's Heart of the
Wolf Series His first priority is to protect his pack Werewolf pack leader Leidolf
Wildhaven has just taken over a demoralized pack. With rogue wolves on the loose
causing havoc and the authorities from the zoo suddenly zeroing in on the local
wolf population, the last thing he needs in his territory is a do-gooder female,
no matter how beautiful and enticing she is... She'll do anything to help wolves
Biologist Cassie Roux has dedicated her life to protecting wolves in the wild. On
a desperate mission to help a she-wolf with newborn pups, the last thing Cassie
needs right now is a nosy and entirely too attractive werewolf pack leader trying
to track her down... With rogue wolves and hunters threatening at every turn,
Cassie and Leidolf may find their attraction the most dangerous force of all.
Heart of the Wolf Series: Heart of the Wolf (Book 1) To Tempt the Wolf (Book 2)
Legend of the White Wolf (Book 3) Seduced by the Wolf (Book 4) Praise for Terry
Spear: "The vulpine couple's chemistry crackles off the page, but the real
strength... lies in Spear's depiction of pack power dynamics as well as in the
details of human-wolf interaction. Her wolf world feels at once palpable and even
plausible."-Publishers Weekly "Chilling suspense and sizzling romance... The dark,
sexy alpha hero will capture you-body, mind, and soul."-Nicole North, author of
Devil in a Kilt "If action, romance, and suspense are what you are looking for in
a story, then look no further."-Night Owl Romance
Ravished by a Highlander Paula Quinn 2010-05-01 FORBIDDEN LOVE Davina Montgomery
is no ordinary English lady. For her own protection, she's been locked away from
society, her true identity the Crown's most closely guarded secret. Until a
shocking betrayal--and a bold rescue--land her in the arms of a fierce Highlander,
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a powerful warrior whose searing gaze and tantalizing touch awaken her body and
soul. UNDENIABLE DESIRE As the firstborn son of a powerful Scottish laird, Robert
MacGregor has no loyalty to the English throne, but he's not the kind of man to
leave a woman in distress, even if she is English. He vows to deliver Davina to
safety, unharmed and untouched. Yet one stolen kiss leaves them both smoldering
with desire...and desperate for more. With Davina's secret threatening to destroy
his clan, Rob must choose between everything he holds dear and the one woman he
can't live without. RAVISHED BY A HIGHLANDER
A Taste of Seduction Bronwen Evans 2016-08-16 The flames of desire fuel a torrid
reunion as bestselling author Bronwen Evans returns with another captivating novel
of the Disgraced Lords. See why Jen McLaughlin raves, “Bronwen’s historical
romances always make the top of my reading list!” Lady Evangeline Stuart chose to
wed a tyrant with a title, or so society believes. That was five years ago—five
long years that she could have spent with her first and only love: Lord Hadley
Fullerton, the second son of the Duke of Claymore. Now Evangeline is a widow, and
her soul cries out for Hadley. But when they see each other at last, everything
has changed. The passion in his eyes has been corrupted by betrayal. Somehow
Evangeline must regain Hadley’s trust—without revealing the secret that would
spoil the seduction. Hadley is determined not to be distracted by Evangeline. He
and the other Libertine Scholars are in pursuit of an enemy who has been striking
at them from the shadows, and Evangeline’s mere presence could be dangerous. But
with one smile, one touch, one taste of Evangeline’s lips, Hadley’s resolve is
overpowered by far more pleasant memories. As the two enter into a discreet
affair, Hadley vows to give her his body, never his heart. That, she will have to
earn. Look for the enchanting Disgraced Lords series from Bronwen Evans: A KISS OF
LIES | A PROMISE OF MORE | A TOUCH OF PASSION | A WHISPER OF DESIRE | A TASTE OF
SEDUCTION | A NIGHT OF FOREVER And don’t miss her novels in the Imperfect Lords
series: ADDICTED TO THE DUKE | DRAWN TO THE MARQUESS | ATTRACTED TO THE EARL
“Balanced by the constant undercurrent of attraction and mystery . . . [the] fifth
Disgraced Lords Regency romance reunites two lovers who were separated by
misunderstandings and time.”—Publishers Weekly “A thrilling read that engages you
from the very first moment. Mystery and intrigue mixed into a heart-warming love
story that holds you to the very end.”—Pamela Labud, author of A Most Delicate
Pursuit “A Taste of Seduction is absolutely delicious, with excitement, emotion,
and heat. It’s a love story that will make you sigh with satisfaction.”—USA Today
bestselling author Darcy Burke “A Taste of Seduction is a riveting, adventurous
story of suspense and passion that will leave readers begging for more from the
talented Bronwen Evans!”—Award-winning author Vanessa Kelly Includes an excerpt
from the next Disgraced Lords title.
Never Seduce a Scot Maya Banks 2012-09-25 Maya Banks, the New York Times
bestselling author of romance and romantic suspense has captivated readers with
her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie Garwood. Never
Seduce a Scot features a remarkable woman whose rare gift teaches a gruff Scottish
warrior how to listen with his heart. Eveline Armstrong is fiercely loved and
protected by her powerful clan, but outsiders consider her “touched.” Beautiful,
fey, with a level, intent gaze, she doesn’t speak. No one, not even her family,
knows that she cannot hear. Content with her life of seclusion, Eveline has taught
herself to read lips and allows the outside world to view her as daft. But when an
arranged marriage into a rival clan makes Graeme Montgomery her husband, Eveline
accepts her duty—unprepared for the delights to come. Graeme is a rugged warrior
with a voice so deep and powerful that his new bride can hear it, and hands and
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kisses so tender and skilled that he stirs her deepest passions. Graeme is
intrigued by the mysterious Eveline, whose silent lips are ripe with temptation
and whose bright, intelligent eyes can see into his soul. As intimacy deepens, he
learns her secret. But when clan rivalries and dark deeds threaten the wife he has
only begun to cherish, the Scottish warrior will move heaven and earth to save the
woman who has awakened his heart to the beautiful song of a rare and magical love.
The Highlander's Stolen Bride Melanie George 2006-02-06 Lady Rosalyn Carmichael is
on the run from her evil stepbrother, who will do anything to gain her
inheritance. When Derek Hardwicke rescues her from an attempted kidnapping in
London, she gratefully accepts the protection of his remote Scottish castle. And
though Derek's devilishly handsome looks inspire scandalous fantasies, a secret
from her past means those fantasies must forever remain dreams.... A Highland
laird, Derek intends to marry his childhood friend Megan MacPherson, since only a
Scottish wife will satisfy his clan. But beautiful Rosalyn awakens feelings he
never dreamed he'd have. And while he has promised to keep her safe, the
attraction between them burns too hot to deny. Now, with danger inching ever
closer, he must choose between his allegiance to his clan and a passion like he's
never known....
A Highlander for Christmas Paula Quinn 2012-10-02 A SEASON OF MAGIC As the bard of
the MacGregor clan, Finlay Grant is a natural-born charmer. He can easily win the
heart of any lass . . . but somehow, the right words to express his love for
stunning Leslie Harrison have eluded him. Yet as Christmastide approaches, Finn
knows he must find a way to propose to the raven-haired beauty who has stolen his
heart. A BATTLE FOR TRUE LOVE A furious Leslie Harrison could run her brothers
through for promising her to another. But she will do anything to save her family
from dishonor . . . even though in her heart she knows no other man but Finn will
do. When Leslie's betrothed makes a dastardly deal, putting her family and the
MacGregor clan in danger, Finn will prove that he's just as fierce in battle as he
is sweet in song. Can these two lovers find a Christmas miracle that will grant
them a happily-ever-after? (20000 words)
Tamed by a Highlander Paula Quinn 2014-07-01 Quinn--author of "Ravished by a
Highlander" and "Seduced by a Highlander"--returns with the third book in her
sinfully sexy, Scottish medieval romance series featuring the MacGregor clan.
Original.
Highland Crossfire Monica McCarty 2019-03-18 "At eighteen, Annie MacGregor thought
the worst thing that could happen to her was a broken heart. But she was wrong.
Caught in the crossfire of warring clans, Annie's ravaging at the hands of the
hated Campbells has nearly destroyed her. But she is determined to put her life
back together, and that life doesn't include Niall Lamont, the man who broke her
heart two years before and has now appointed himself her unwanted avenger and
sentinel. Niall made the biggest mistake of his life when he told Annie that he
couldn't marry her. By the time he realizes his mistake, however, it's too late.
His clan is nearly destroyed by the Campbells for harboring her kinsmen, he is
outlawed, and the woman he loves has been brutalized. With time running out, and
the king's men closing in, Niall will do whatever he must to earn Annie's
forgiveness - even if it means teaching the stubborn lass to defend herself. But
Annie is a MacGregor, and if there is one thing the persecuted clan knows how to
do, it is fight. Forgiveness, however, is another matter, and Niall begins to
wonder if some wounds just might be too deep to heal."--Publisher description.
Taken by the Highlander Julianne MacLean 2015-12-26 Join countless other romance
readers who have been captured, claimed, and seduced by Julianne MacLean’s
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passionate and adventurous bestselling Highlander series. Logan MacDonald, fierce
warrior and bold scout for Angus the Lion, hides a shameful secret. When he
arrives injured at a crofter’s cottage in Campbell territory during a secret
mission for his laird, he is immediately suspected of treachery…. A WOMAN WITH A
VISION When Mairi Campbell stumbles across the mysterious wounded Highlander in a
moonlit glen—a member of an enemy clan—she is strangely beguiled and cannot resist
the desire to unearth the secrets of his darkened soul. Soon, Mairi surrenders to
forbidden passion in his bed, which thrusts her into the middle of a war—in a
battle for Scottish freedom, and in a battle against the true desires of her
heart…. Look for the other novels in this exciting Highlander series: THE REBEL A Highland Short Story Book 1 - CAPTURED BY THE HIGHLANDER Book 2 - CLAIMED BY THE
HIGHLANDER Book 3 - SEDUCED BY THE HIGHLANDER Book 3 - RETURN OF THE HIGHLANDER
“When it comes to exciting Highland romance, Julianne MacLean delivers.” – Laura
Lee Ghurke, New York Times bestselling author
The Swan Maiden (The Celtic Nights Series, Book 2) Susan King 2013-07-05 When Lady
Juliana, a beautiful Scottish rebel, is captured by the English and paraded as the
legendary Swan Maiden, a knight sworn to the English king recognizes her as the
girl he rescued years before. Ordered by the king to marry Lady Juliana and find
the rebels she protects, Sir Gawain must resist the beautiful, feisty rebel and
hide his own treasonous secrets while discovering hers—even as passion brings them
together. But if the king hears of their dangerous intentions, their lives will be
forfeited before love can ever set them free. REVIEWS: "...a fast-paced, actionpacked, enthralling romance." ~Romantic Times Book Club "With its well-conceived
plot, and strong visual elements, this feisty historical romance will enchant."
~Publishers Weekly THE CELTIC NIGHTS, in series order The Stone Maiden The Swan
Maiden The Sword Maiden Laird of the Wind THE BORDER ROGUES, in series order The
Raven's Wish The Raven's Moon The Heather Moon OTHER TITLES by Susan King The
Black Thorne's Rose
Laird of the Mist Paula Quinn 2007-12-01 PROTECTING HER WAS HIS PASSION High-born
though she is, Kate Campbell isn't afraid to draw her sword. When raiders strike,
she rushes into the fray...and is lucky when a mysterious Highlander shields her
from a deadly blow. Swept onto his stallion, she soon discovers that her rescuer
is her clan's most hated enemy: Callum MacGregor, the man they call The Devil. Yet
she cannot ignore his achingly tender touch or the way his fiery gaze leaves her
breathless. POSSESSING HER WOULD BE HIS PLEASURE Callum MacGregor has taken many
Campbell lives, but he's never saved one--until now. Mesmerized by this spirited
lass, he wants her by his side, even if it means holding her for ransom. As his
fingers graze her sumptuous curves and tangle in her unruly tresses, Callum
realizes Kate Campbell is his most dangerous foe of all. For he can't make love to
her without betraying his kinsmen and his honor...and surrendering his heart
forever.
Seducing the Highlander Emma Wildes 2010-05-04 From award-winning author Emma
Wildes comes three all-new stories of romance, adventure, and unbridled passion in
the mists and mountains of the Scottish Highlands... "Seducing Ian" Abducted by
notorious Highland lord Ian McCray and held as a prisoner for barter, Lady Leanna
Arlington should be terrified-but her captor has helped her escape an unwanted
marriage. Now, if only she can persuade the virile Scot to keep her... "Seducing
Robbie" Julia Cameron is on the run and looking for a protector. Roguish Robbie
McCray is desperate to replace his ships that were confiscated by the English. All
they have to do is work out an agreement that is mutually satisfying-and sinfully
wicked... "Seducing Aidan" When he comes across a beautiful woman being attacked,
seduced-by-a-highlander-children-of-the-mist-2-paula-quinn

Aidan Cameron charges headlong into the fray. The brigands he deals with by pistol
and sword. But the lovely Lady Gillian Lorin may require a different set of
weapons...
Seduction of a Highland Lass Maya Banks 2011 When he is attacked while on his way
to claim the hand of a neighboring chieftain's daughter, Alaric McCabe is rescued
by Keeley McDonald, an outcast from her own clan, and when they fall in love, he
faces a difficult choice.
The Wicked Ways of Alexander Kidd Paula Quinn 2014-10-28 "Deliciously romantic and
sensual . . . Scottish romance at its very best!"--MONICA McCARTY, New York Times
bestselling author, on Seduced by a Highlander AN INNOCENT STOWAWAY As the
sheltered niece of a Highland chief, Caitrina Grant longs for adventure beyond the
lush hills of Scotland. So when a pirate ship glides into the loch, tempting her
with promises of exotic lands and hidden treasures, Trina sneaks aboard. But she
is unprepared for the consequences-and the seductive captain who demands the
ultimate price for her deception . . . A SINFUL PIRATE For Alexander Kidd, the sea
is no place for a lady. Pursued by deadly enemies from every direction, Alex won't
rest until he claims the bounty of riches left to him by his father, the notorious
Captain Kidd. A stowaway will not be tolerated-no matter how beautiful. But soon
fighting his desire for Trina becomes his toughest battle yet, and he will have to
make an agonizing choice: sacrifice his quest-or lose the woman who has stolen his
heart.
Lachlan (Immortal Highlander Book 1) Hazel Hunter 2019-02-02 In a place she
doesn't belong, in a time that is not her own, a shattered woman risks everything
for the one thing she's never had--love. When Kinley Chandler abruptly lands in
medieval Scotland, there isn't much she's leaving behind. With her body shattered
and her military career over, Kinley has resigned herself to death. But in the
past, all that changes. Lachlan McDonnel, the laird of a clan of immortal
highlanders, can hardly believe his good fortune. Not only does the mysterious
lass save his life, she awakens his heart in a way he'd thought no longer
possible. But the druid spells that allow Lachlan's clan to live forever have a
dark side as well. He and his men know all too well that the magic folk never give
without taking. Though he is sworn to protect them from the dreaded undead, the
price of his loyalty may finally be too high.
Seduced by a Highlander Paula Quinn 2010-09-01 SINS THAT CAN'T BE FORGIVEN Tristan
MacGregor is famed throughout the Highlands as a silver-tonged seducer and an
unrepentant rogue. Bold and charming, he's dallied with many women, yet none as
mysterious as the lass he steals a kiss from at king's court. Little does he know
this beauty is one of his clan's greatest enemies. PASSION THAT CAN'T BE DENIED
Isobel Fergusson has despised the bloodthirsty MacGregors ever since they murdered
her father. She's horrified to learn that the handsome stranger she kissed is of
this clan. But Tristan means to possess her at any cost and Isobel's body turns
traitor at his touch. Can a man she's sworn to hate be the only one she can ever
love?
The Innocents Abroad Mark Twain 1901
The Architect Francesca Hughes 1998 The Architect: Reconstructing Her Practice
examines how the introduction of womento the main body of architecture might bring
about a reconstruction ofthe orders that pervade architectural production and
consumption. At a moment when the architectural profession is beginning to shift
from its traditionally male domination, The Architect: Reconstructing Her Practice
examines how the introduction of women to the main body of architecture might
bring about a reconstruction of the orders that pervade architectural production
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and consumption. In a collection of autobiographical essays in which practice is
both the site and the vehicle for change, twelve American and European architects
reflect on the nature of critical practice and its relation to architecture. The
contributors were chosen not only for the distinguished quality of their work, but
also for the range of architectural practices they collectively encompass--from
the intersection of theory and philosophy to the intersection of building process
and industry. Together, they present a compelling and provocative critique of
architectural culture. All show a willingness to transgress the various mediums
and territories of architecture, to recover and reopen certain discussions lost in
the architectural discourse they have inherited.
An English Bride in Scotland Lynsay Sands 2013-06-25 From New York Times
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bestselling author of The Husband Hunt, The Heiress, and other beloved historical
romances, comes Lynsay Sands’s An English Bride in Scotland, the first book in a
new series set in the wilds of the Highlands. Annabel had planned to become a nun.
But when her mother arrives at the Abbey to bring her home to marry a Scottish
laird—her runaway sister’s intended husband—her life takes a decidedly different
turn. And though Annabel isn’t the wife he’d planned for, strong, sexy Ross McKay
is taken with his shy, sweet bride. Annabel knows nothing about being a wife,
running a castle—or the marriage bed. But her handsome new husband makes her want
to learn. When Annabel’s life is threatened, Ross vows to move the highlands
itself to save her and preserve the passion that’s only beginning to bloom.
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